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The Alumni Association is honoring the graduating classes of Phillips County High School and
Holyoke High School at the Annual Alumni Banquet Sunday, May 26.

  

The event will be held at Phillips County Event Center with a social hour beginning at 5:30 p.m.
and a dinner following at 6:30 p.m.

  

Honored classes this year are 1943, 1953, 1963, 1973, 1983, 1993, 2003 and 2013. Members
of these classes will be seated together at the banquet, which is a time of renewed friendships,
pleasant memories and enjoyment.

  

Holyoke Alumni Association will also have some items of business to discuss.

  

Local alumni will not receive an invitation letter by mail. They should register by filling out the
form provided in an advertisement in this week’s Enterprise.

  

Reservations for the annual event must be received no later than Friday, May 17.

  

For questions or more information, please contact Helen Miller, 854-5292; Lawana Browning,
854-3496; Ron and Roxanne Miles, 854-3103; Dale and Nelda O’Neal, 854-2792; Roger and
Mary Beth Kramer, 854-3218; or Donna Lutze, 854-3608.
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